19th of April, 2018,

## Swimming Lessons 2018:

Dear Parent(s),

Swimming is part of the P.E. curriculum and all children are expected to participate with the exception of extreme medical circumstances. Swimming lessons have been organised for children from 3rd to 6th Class starting tomorrow for 6 sessions (no swimming on Friday, May 25th). Numbers of children attending have been limited by Ennis Leisure Centre, for insurance purposes. 3rd to 6th Class pupils will be attending each week.

If a pupil is unable to participate for any reason, a note must be provided outlining the reasons for withdrawal from this curricular area.

It is important to remember that teachers have a supervisory role only, outside the pool and in the changing area. Students who are brought to the swimming pool should be able to dress/undress, shower and dry themselves. If this is not the case then parents will have to arrange help for their child. (We encourage children to come to school with swimwear already on under their clothes).

Your child will need the following each week:

- Swimsuit
- Hat (no hat no swim)
- Towel

Yours sincerely,

• Goggles (if needed)

Donnchadh Kelleher,
Príomhoide

I acknowledge receipt of newsletter (19<sup>th</sup> of April, 2018)

Signed: